
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Women 

October 24,2021 

 

 

The women met briefly in the sanctuary following worship. There were 12 women in 

attendance. They were Kimra Crocker, Zelma Edmondson, Hannah Crocker, Chris 

Bohn, Vicki Trentham, LeeAnne Shelton, Eleanor Lowery, Sandra Carter, Bobbie Jo 

Barrett, Marilyn Brumley, Beth Morrell, and Ruth Burkey. 

 

The meeting was held to decide how to divide our money among the various missions 

that we choose to support for the year as we had not met in person since March 3, 2020. 

Ruth reviewed all of the missions that we have supported in the past. 

 

As there is no longer a Presbyterian woman's organization in Holston Presbytery, we 

will only be giving $400 to the National and Synod organizations and pledge nothing to 

Holston Presbyterian Women. A motion was unanimously approved to use the $100 

which would normally go to the Holston Presbyterian Women for the Medical 

Benevolence Foundation. 

 

It was decided to contribute to each of the missions in the following manner which is 

identical to our 2020 giving: 

 

 Greeneville/Greene County Community Ministry  $250 

  Food Bank       $500 

 Opportunity House      $250 

 Sunset Gap Community Center     $500 

 Morgan-Scott       $500 

 Hope Center       $200 

 Tabernacle Mission Soup Kitchen    $500 

 Ethan Self's Commissary Fund     $250 

 Isaiah 1:17 House       $300 

 

Total before collecting Thank Offering to be given to missions:  $3,750. 

 

Marilyn Brumley was unanimously elected to continue to serve as our treasurer. 

 

Our next meeting will be November 2nd at 7:00 p.m. and Ruth has volunteered to lead 

the Bible study. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell, Secretary 


